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Week 4: Learning,
Learning, and more…

Learning!
This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Highlights fromWeek 4…

What’s your favorite subject?

This week, our incredible Kindergarten students loved counting and writing in pictures. They also
made Centurion helmets to go with the story of when Jesus healed the Centurion’s servant!

Our amazing 2nd-4th graders loved spending time learning about multiplication, shapes and lines,
addition, and working on spelling. They have also been learning about the different parts of
mushrooms and fungi, as well as what their lifecycle looks like.

Our fantastic 5th-8th graders loved learning about different experiments, math problems with
decimals, writing stories, and vocabulary. They also wrote the questions for their first US History
themed Kahoot! game.

Our epic 9th-10th graders enjoyed reading, especially in pairs, and writing. They also had a great time
playing dodgeball and tennis racket baseball!
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A Special Look at the 9th & 10th Grade Class

Upcoming Events:
September 17-20 Outdoor School Grades 5-8
September 24 – Pancake Breakfast at 8:00am
September 25-October 6 – MAP Testing
October 18 – End of 1st Quarter

2


